[bookmark: _GoBack]Greetings Carmine de Sarvos, 
I hope this letter finds you well. We spoke last season at Anvil about the possibility of a business opportunity using my experience as a diver in Caricomare. After mourning my old diving gang I am intending to collect the survivors and form a new outfit lead by myself. Unfortunately this has proved more difficult than I previously expected and have not recovered enough to provide salvage services to anyone. However, do not despair, I am still interested in helping you with recovering your lost possessions. I believe that barring any unforeseen problems I might be in a position to talk the specifics of such a deal at the Summer Equinox where I will seek you out if I am indeed able to do so. 
Until then,
May Virtue guide you, 
Alonso de Sarvos
